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Wintz, Katelynn A

From: becky_matt fuller <becky_matt@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 9:57 PM

To: Wintz, Katelynn A

Subject: Driscoll Mfg Use Variance comment 

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Hello Ms. Wintz - 

 

Our property looks down on Driscoll Manufacturing's facility (they are to the south of us).  We have found 

them to be good neighbors. 

 

Last summer we notified the company of a squealing noise coming from their cooling systems we could hear 

at night when other city noise had died down.  They handled it immediately.   

 

With the south facing nature of the new use, we don't believe it will have adverse impact to us as neighbors 

and value the positive economic impact the variance will allow.  We expect them to continue to be 

considerate neighbors. 

 

 

We do not have objection to the use variance requested, but would ask that it be limited to this specific use 

with this specific owner. 

 

 

Matt and Becky Fuller 

4910 Sunbird Cliffs Dr. 
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